
Beech Grove Little League has adopted the following Parent Code of Conduct for the important message
it holds about the role of parents in supporting their child in sports. Parents should read and understand
this code prior to their children participating in our league.

Any parent guilty of improper conduct at any game, practice or event may be asked to leave the park.
Repeated improper conduct may result in discipline by the Board of Directors as outlined in the Operating
Policies of the League.

I will teach my child to treat other players, coaches, officials and spectators with respect.
I (and my guests) will be a positive role model for my child and encourage sportsmanship by showing
respect, courtesy and support for all players, coaches, officials and spectators at every game and
practice.
I will refrain from coaching my child or other players during games and practices, unless I am one of
the official coaches of the team.
I will respect the officials and their authority during games and will never question, discuss, or
confront coaches at the game field, but will take time to speak with coaches at an agreed upon time
and place.
Above all, I will remember the players are children. The coaches and umpires are human. No one is
being scouted and no college scholarships will be handed out. Winning is secondary to hard work,
learning and having fun.
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